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Air Agency Certificate
Number

This certificate is issued to 

whose business address is

upon finding that its organization complies in all respects 
with the requirements of the Federal Aviation Regulations 
relating to the establishment of an Air Agency, and is 
empowered to operate an approved 

with the following ratings:

This certificate, unless canceled, suspended, or revoked, 
shall continue in effect

Date issued:

By direction of the Administrator

This Certificate is not Transferable,

ALTON K. CLARK, MANAGER

9 SELETAR AEROSPACE LANE, SINGAPORE 797439

PROPONENT S.E.A. PTE. LTD.

ORIGINAL:

DECEMBER 31, 2024

UNTIL DECEMBER 31, 2025

PROY567E

REPAIR STATION

LIMITED - ACCESSORIES

SUBJECT TO THE U.S.-SINGAPORE BASA-MIP

LOS ANGELES INT'L FIELD OFFICE



 

  
  
  
  

 
Aviation Safety 

Los Angeles International Field Office 

 
         777 S. Aviation Blvd., Suite #150 
          El Segundo, CA 90245 

 
          
 

   

 

 

 
 Tel.:  424-405-7825 
 Fax.: 424-405-7975  

 
 

December 27, 2024 

 

Repair Station Name: PROPONENT S.E.A. PTE. LTD. 

Repair Station Designator: PROY567E 

 

 

Your Federal Aviation Administration, Initial 14 CFR Part 145 Air Agency Certificate has 

been issued and is effective immediately. 

 

Your certificate is effective until 12-31-2025 

 

In our continuing effort to improve the quality of service to our stakeholders, the FAA’s 

Flight Standards Service would appreciate any comments you may have on our services and 

how to improve them. Your participation in meeting our goals for continuous improvement 

is greatly appreciated. You can submit your feedback by going to the following link and 

selecting Los Angeles IFO from the drop-down menu: 

https://www.faa.gov/about/office_org/headquarters_offices/avs/stakeholder_feedback/afx/af

s50/ 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Alton K. Clark 

Manager, Los Angeles International Field Office 
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